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Date of Bulletin: 

 
 
 

 
 
November 19, 2021 

Notice #:  CCBFTR01943B 
Audience:  Carrier Customers Doing Business in California and Nevada 
Subject:  California Wildfires Impacting Frontier Service Areas *Update 
Date Effective:  Immediately 

  
 
Frontier is providing notification that intervals in all areas of California, with the exception of 
Greenville and Keddie, have returned to normal.   
 
Service Order activity originating from the Greenville and Keddie Central Offices remains 
suspended until further notice.  
 
If you have questions regarding the information provided in this notice, please email 
carrier.notifications@ftr.com.    
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding during this difficult time for our state. 
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